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Robert Freeman

From: . wpc <wpc@crouchleyp.freeserve.co.uk>
Sent: 26 February 2014 14:41

To: Robert Freeman

Subject: CiL consultation on Draft Charging Schedule

<=t Sty13="">
Dear Robert

Wigginton Parish Council discussed the draft Charging Schedule at its Council meeting on 18th February 2014, The
Parish Council concluded that it did not wish to respond to the consultation questionnaire in detail. The Council did
however comment that the charges would be rather excessive when applied to the building of a single new residential
property.

Kind regards,
Claire Crouchley

Clerk to Wigginton Parish Council
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